
 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
Committee: Operations     Analyst:   Nicole Gorle 
ECAF:    2021-0352 
Motion:  21-199     Date:    June 17, 2021 
 
Consideration:  

The Executive’s Office requests Council consider approving Motion 21-199, which would 
approve Change Order No. 6 to the construction contract for reconstruction of the 
entrance to Flowing Lake Park.  
 
Background   

On September 18, 2019, the Council approved a bid award (Motion 19-2981) to Terra 
Dynamics for park entrance reconstruction at Flowing Lake County Park in the amount of 
$1,980,000.  The scope of work includes widening 48th ST SE, relocation of a water main 
running through the park, stormwater system installation, circulation reconfiguration and 
construction of a new Ranger Office/Welcome Station. 

Change Order’s 1-3 were approved by the Executive as authorized by SCC 3.04.140(4). 
Change Order 4 brought the cumulative total of all changes above $200,000, triggering 
the need for Council approval; it was approved through Motion 20-349 on September 16, 
2020. Change order 5 was approved by the Executive as it was only for a time extension 
and did not require Council approval. 

Current Proposal  

Scope:  Motion 21-199 would:  

1. Add $13,954.66 to the contract, bringing the total contract amount to 
$2,209,369.34; and 

2. Extend the contract to June 30, 2021. 

Duration:  June 30, 2021 

Fiscal Implications:  $13,954.66 

 

2021 Budget:  Yes (Fund 309) 

Handling:  Normal 

Executive Recommendation:  Approve   

Request:  Move to GLS on June 23, 2021 for consideration 

                                                 
1 http://snohomish.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=2&clip_id=6970&meta_id=455506 

http://snohomish.granicus.com/MediaPlayer.php?view_id=2&clip_id=6970&meta_id=455506

